
CLA School of the Bible FAQ Sheet 

Why: 

• Along with providing a well-rounded bible education for Christians, we want to train the 

next generation of Bible Teachers and Christians who can defend their faith. 
 

What: 

• Our goal is to equip our students to thoroughly defend their faith and be able to teach 

the Bible to others if they choose to do so. 
 

Who: 

• The school is open to all. 

i. Official students, identified as those who intend to teach, and who want 

to earn a teaching certificate. (will be tested and tracked) 

ii. Those who want to audit the classes are welcome to register and attend. 

 

When: 

• Thursday evenings from 6:30 – 8:30 on specified dates. 

• Three trimesters of 10 weeks each annually. (no classes during June, July, 

August, or December) 
 

Where: 

• CLA main campus in The Plaza. 
 

What is a passing grade on tests and exams? 

• 70% 
 

 

Do I have to register for the school? 

• Yes, there is an on-line registry link on our website. 

https://clacamphill.com/schoolofthebible 

 

https://clacamphill.com/schoolofthebible


Is there a deadline for registration? 

• No, students may register at any time. 

Cost: 

• There is no charge to attend the school. 

 

Additional Notes: 

• Classes will run for 3 years from class #1 through class #90 and then begin again with 

class #1. This is to create a perpetual cycle of bible training. 

• Graduation certificates are awarded in November for all students who successfully 

completed the 90 classes during that school year. 

• Each class begins promptly at 6:30 PM and ends at or before 8:30 PM. 

• There is a 5-minute break at 7:30. 

• Questions during each class are at the discretion of the teacher. 

• There is always time for questions after class. 

• Students will receive the class notes 1-2 days prior each class via email. 

• Students will receive a REPLAY email after each class with video and audio links for any 

student who missed the class and wants to make up the work. 

 

Off-hours Remote Learning Policy (01/25/23) 

As the CLA School of the Bible grows more structure must be added to maintain the integrity of 

the school. One of the areas of concern involves what I am calling our “Off-hours Remote 

Learning Students”. An “Off-hours Remote Learning Student” is the student who works on 

Thursday nights and cannot attend class in-person or on-line. Such absences are “excused 

absences”. A note from your employer may be required. 

Effective February 1, 2023, we will not graduate students who miss more than 10 classes due to 

unexcused absences in the three-year cycle. If you think your situation merits an exception, 

please write to Director of the School requesting an exception. 

 

 

 


